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CCSD Board of School Trustees meeting recap
Trustees provided with Legislative updates

Superintendent Comments
Superintendent Jesus F. Jara updated the Board on recent concerns regarding Arbor View High School. Click here to read his remarks.
Board Agenda Item 5.01 - Legislative Updates

The Clark County School District (CCSD) Board of School Trustees received a Legislative update on bills that could impact CCSD. Currently, there are
approximately 325 bills that could impact CCSD in one way or another. April 12 is the deadline for bills to pass their first committee in their house of

introduction.

Modernizing Nevada'’s funding formula remains CCSD’s top legislative priority. CCSD Government Relations staff are in contact with Sen. Mo Denis, Sen.
Joyce Woodhouse, and other legislative leaders who are supportive of modernizing Nevada’s 52-year old funding formula. CCSD remains hopeful that a
bill to update the funding formula will be introduced.

To view the document related to this item, click here.
Board Agenda Item 5.02 - Protocol for Communication of School Threats
The Trustees were provided with a presentation regarding the protocol for communication of school threats.

The goal is to provide timely, accurate information to key CCSD audiences when there is a school threat. Information is communicated to Trustees,
District leadership, school principal/department leads, parents and the media.

When it comes to notifying parents, school administrators work with their Region Superintendent and the Communications Office to determine if parent
notification is needed - typically if the situation results in a campus disturbance, or widespread concern among students and/or parents. If so, ParentLink
messages are sent as soon as information can be confirmed.

To view the document related to this item, click here.
Board Agenda Item 3.04 - Memorandum of Understanding Between CCSD and Black Knight Sports and Entertainment LLC

The Trustees voted unanimously to expand a partnership with Black Knight Sports and Entertainment LLC for the Golden Knights Academy Hockey
Program. A previous program funded equipment and curriculum in CCSD middle schools. Tonight’s item expands the program to elementary schools. The

program will continue until 2024 under this MOU.
To view the document related to this item, click here.
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